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 ​THIS WEEK’S TOP STORIES… 

 

 The Sunshine is Out! 

What a lovely week it’s been with such wonderful weather. On that note, I received a 

request from the younger students to consider whether or not they could wear checked 

summer dresses. I thought it was a fabulous idea and so immediately said yes and that I 

would formally let parents know in the newsletter! The agreement is that any student can 

wear the blue checked dresses during our summer term. I was asked by a couple of the boys 

if they could wear them too and I reminded them that our uniform is gender neutral; this of 

course means that girls can also wear grey or black smart shorts! 

 

Ancient Greece and Lots of New Facts 

 

 

Juniors returned from their Easter holidays in very good spirits; Matty has settled 

in to the group so well that we can’t imagine the class without him.  Together 

with the Year 7 students they embarked on their latest History topic – Ancient 

Greece. Sadly, there will not be a trip to Greece to support work on this 

fascinating country and period of history but watch this space for the results of 

the food tasting session planned for later next term.  

  

Northease Manor was given a set of Junior encyclopaedias which have proved to 

be very popular reading material – suddenly Mrs Cross Brown is being 

bombarded with amazing facts about some really obscure subjects. Many thanks 

to Linda Jackson for such a kind donation. 
 

 




